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From: cityclerk
Subject: Liquor Licence Application No LL100178

From: Johnston Family <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 5:00 PM 
To: Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>; cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Liquor Licence Application No LL100178 

April 5, 2022  

Dear Mayor & Council,  

We are writing to share our concerns regarding the recent rezoning application for a proposed liquor store at 
1933 Queensway Street. Our neighbourhood has experienced many challenges over the past few years and we 
are concerned this business will add to the challenges during these difficult times. We are also concerned with 
the proximity of a liquor store to two elementary schools and the distance from two other liquor stores within 
1.2kms.  

We would like mayor and council to deny this application at this time and look at other options for further 
development in the area to support a safe neighbourhood. Perhaps a neighbourhood plan should be developed 
with resident input over the next few months.  

Many thanks! 
Danny and Laura Johnston 
1657 Cedar Street 
Prince George, BC 
V2L 1B6 
*REDACTED*


